
Been thinking about diving in Cuba? 

We certainly have, and you are invited to attend a FREE scuba diving presentation by Scott
Osborne, the United States Representative for Avalon Cuban Diving Center, to learn about the
programs still available to divers from the United States who want to legally dive in Cuba, and
specifically diving from the live-aboard vessel, Jardines Avalon III.

WHEN: Thursday, September 26, 2019, at 7:00 p.m.
WHERE: Aqua Center

628 Bellevue Street
Green Bay, Wisconsin

Cuba has been on our bucket list of places to scuba dive in the
world, and we hope you will be able to attend.  We’d love to set
up a group trip to Cuba, and your input would be appreciated.

Registration is strongly suggested.  Seating is limited and a light snack will be served.  Call
Connie at 920-468-8080 to register.

  


